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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Class Charts 
 
We are really excited to share with you some developments to the way we want to work with our 
families. This follows some incredibly helpful feedback over the course of this year. You have told us 
that you would like greater communication about your child’s homework, achievement and more. We 
have therefore invested in an easy-to-use system called Class Charts, which will replace planners, 
enable students to be more organised, and ensure our communications with you are greatly improved.  
 
Class Charts is an online system which teachers use to set and track homework, achievement and 
more. One of the many benefits of using Class Charts is that we can securely share your child’s 
homework assignments, deadlines, and submissions with you and keep you up to date in real-time.  
 
The Class Charts System will go live on Monday, 20 June 2022, which is the start of our new academic 
year.  Each child has a unique access code which we will issue to parents / carers. 
Once you have been issued with a code, you will need to create an account and enter the code here: 

 
https://www.classcharts.com/parent/login 
 
 
 
 

Links to the Android and iOS parent apps are also available from this page. 
 
If you have more than one child in the school, you can enter additional codes directly into your created 
account. 
 
There will be more information to follow in due course, but in the meantime, please do get in touch if 
you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Kelly Tatlock    Simon Wade 
Assistant Headteacher   Headteacher 
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